
I oppose this bill.  Many alternative practicioners have been impacted by covid and having to pay for licensing is one more 
burdenergy for the small business person.  Please know that alternative practicioners have already paid thousands,  if not tens of 
thousands in coursework, one-on-one training, certification post training, possibly licensing in their profession, insurance, office rent, 
equipment, ongoing trainng to remain current.  

This will end all Body, Mind, Wellness shows that bring both vendors and customers from other states as well as local people.  

Please help the small business people.  Please put their best intrest first.

Thank you 
Donna Mainord, CHT., Usui Reiki Master, Intuitive Angel Card Reader, and Oregonian.  


